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Pictured from left to right are Emily Georgia, Tia Soprano, Senator Nozzolio, Makayah Little, Katylyn

Dedrick and Dan Devlen

 

Senator Mike Nozzolio recently met with students from Lansing High School during their

visit to the State Capitol. The group met with Senator Nozzolio to discuss the Liberty

Partnerships Program. Established in 1988, the Liberty Partnerships Program offers

comprehensive pre-collegiate/dropout prevention programs and services to youth across



New York State.

“Nothing is more important than our children's education,” said Senator Nozzolio. “It was a

pleasure to meet with these outstanding students and to speak with them about the Liberty

Partnership programs and helping fellow students prepare for the transition into higher

learning establishments.” 


